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From: Wufoo
To: Staff, CAO (PUC)
Subject: Submitted Public Comment Form
Date: Friday, July 26, 2024 11:33:02 AM

Name * Rebecca  Bresser

Address 405 1st St NW 
Grand Meadow, MN 55936 
United States

Email beckysoccer_10@hotmail.com

Provide the docket's number. WS-06-91

Leave a comment on the docket. *

As a concerned citizen of the city of Grand Meadow, the pile of windmill parts is a safety hazard as
well as environmental hazard. This pile is beyond the tree line of my back yard. It is an eyesore and
will damage property value. That is NOT a dumping ground. Windmills are supposed to help the
environment correct? It is a double standard to say that windmills are helping the environment while
leaving old windmill parts in a pile and not properly dispose of them. Again it is a safety and
environmental hazard. Please take care of the proper removal and disposal as soon as possible.
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